
From: Redington Frognal 

Sent: 05 April 2022 17:13 

To: Amy Ly 

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/0071/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please 

take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams 

so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Amy,  

 

Thank you very much for securing the revised scheme.  It looks vastly better and is very much 

appreciated. The Forum would not object to the revised scheme. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nancy Mayo 

Secretary 

 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 

https://www.redfrogforum.org 

https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 

  

REDINGTON FROGNAL 
N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  

 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/blpFC6X1OClXpvAIm2hPh?domain=planningrecords.camden.gov.uk
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This Disability History Month, we’re working with
Camden Disability Network to celebrate the achievements
and aspirations of our disabled staff and residents.

Camden
Disability
Network
L #
Join our Black History Seasol

- an exciting programme of
in-person events from Octo

Discover more at lovecamden.org/blac| £2Camden



